Chris O'Brien

From:

matthew cohenphotography.com <matthew@cohenphotography.com>

Sent:

Sunday, May 4, 2025 10:50 AM House Finance Committee

To: Subject:

Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Dear House Finance Committee

As a Rhode Island boater, I strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will hurt everyday Rhode Islanders by pricing us out of access to our waters, driving both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threatening local jobs and negatively impacting our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island's marine industry.

Sincerely, Matthew

Matthew Cohen Photography Newport Shipyard 1 Washington St, 2nd Floor Newport,RI 02840 401 662 6541

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cohenphotography.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7Cd1c6d0e1362a4260ab3108dd8b1afc92%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638819670209624476%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsllYiOilwLjAuMDAwMCIsllAiOiJXaW4zMiIslkFOIjoiTWFpbCIslldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C%sdata=gpWc0uAlWIXUuV9oBiEWy2UM4z6HqfX%2B%2F8%2FzSgMDTDk%3D&reserved=0matthew@cohenphotography.com

All images are copyright protected 2025.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.